Photographers have suffered a great deal in the last couple decades and in particularly the last. Day
rates have stayed the same for a long time and in some cases gone down. Moreover, a large majority
of contracts signed today by photographers are awful and take all their rights with little to no
compensation in the long run. Thus, this huge price hike really hurts us. | understand the price may
have to go up but it should not be such an drastic increase.



